
 

 

Alaska Cod, Crab, and Halibut Complete RFM 
Annual Audit 

June 18, 2014 

The Alaska Seafood Marketing Institute (ASMI) is pleased to announce completion of annual audits for 

Responsible Fisheries Management (RFM) Certification for the Alaska Cod, Crab and Halibut fisheries. The 

objective of the audits is to monitor any changes since the previous assessments. Click below for a copy of the 

annual audit reports:  

1st Annual Audit Report for Cod http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/cod-certification  

2nd Annual Audit Report for Crab http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/crab-certification  

3rd Annual Audit Report for Halibut http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/halibut-certification  

Comments and information are welcome from interested stakeholders. For instruction on how to submit into the 

assessment process go to http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/stakeholder-involvement#submission  

 

Alaska Seafood Marketing Institute  

 
email: certification@alaskaseafood.org  

phone: 1-800-478-2903  

web: http://www.alaskaseafood.org  

 

http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/cod-certification
http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/crab-certification
http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/halibut-certification
http://certification.alaskaseafood.org/stakeholder-involvement#submission
mailto:certification@alaskaseafood.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=00127rAyEvnaAvQDyHmTw1kNwHLMShFyWKoZV6BfcA9NzXxrdVaVh9nXkyQzKnZoXdCmvl2e-HF81rQmsyP2utRfCLz2D2qsZFAYOnLvn1d3mLZx4X-IlN_qjxbbRDVmWEPw6kUpTot3B48diDNTRL-y2LByZbb8Q9mq0dD1Sn2YpY1btdeZU2FZg==&c=FKf4duMdrsehr0Z6qrIRCIf9yCPVcfBrGrrRxTETBUfBlyIBg9lT_w==&ch=5i06UZOlG3rfpDCNDOXjJpjjSJwqC1mj__PYgFVLB3s_wsiFTAhgDw==

